
HB 1897 -- Disclosure of Social Security Numbers

Sponsor:  Walton

This bill extends the prohibition on the disclosure of Social
Security numbers to any entity, including state and local
agencies, except where disclosure is required by federal law or
regulation.  This provisions will apply only to the use of Social
Security numbers on or after January 1, 2007.  The bill removes
the exception allowing the disclosure of Social Security numbers
on documents that are recorded or required to be open to the
public pursuant to the Missouri Open Records Law or records that
are required by statute, case law, or court rules to be made
available to the public. 


